
Friday Update, January 10, 2025 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, January 10, 2025. 
 
 

 
 
We are very excited to welcome everyone back to school on Monday, January 
13th. I hope that everyone enjoyed their holiday break, and had time to relax with 
family and friends. 
 
If the District is notified by Southern CA Edison that power has been shut off over 
the weekend, a separate ParentSquare email will be sent to the families of the 
affected schools regarding opening and/or needing to close school on Monday 
due to cold temperatures.  
 
 
 



 
 

Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten 
Enrollment 

 
New Families’ Orientation Meetings 

 School Year 25/26 
 

On January 21st, our District begins registration for new families for the 2025-
2026 school year. In order to prepare for our registration process, the Assistant 
Superintendents, Principals and myself will be hosting New Family Orientation 
Meetings. If you know of a family that would like to enroll their child in our 
District, please direct them to our District website, www.sssd.k12.ca.us, and look 
under, ‘What’s New’ and click on New Family Orientation to find the times and 
locations for the meetings.  

 

http://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/


 
Transitional Kindergarten Enrollment 

 

 
 
Transitional Kindergarten (TK) is part of the K-6 public school system. TK classrooms 
use developmentally appropriate, play-based curriculum specifically for four-year old 
students. All four-year old students will be eligible for TK for the 2025-2026 school year 
if the child turns 4 years old on or before September 1st. The Sulphur Springs Union 
School District offers a full-day TK program for their students.  

 
We look forward to seeing you and your child on Monday. Wishing you a 
wonderful weekend. Thank you.  


